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Dear Participants, Organizers and Guests, 
 
Allow me on behalf of the Regional Inspectorate of Education – Sofia and me personally to 
welcome you and wish you successful and positive work in the days of the Seminar.  
The serious preparation, the ambitious program, the professionalism and the authority of the 
participants, representatives of national associations of independent schools, prove how 
important and responsible part of the educational activity of each European country is the 
quest of new approaches to learning as a key to success. High quality education is a priority of 
every nation that respects itself. That is why I am so delighted that Sofia is the host of this 
Seminar. 
The meeting is a sort of challenge to all the participants and at the same time it provides 
opportunity for exchange of good European practices. I hope that the shared experience and 
the discussions will be useful for you and create fruitful professional contacts. 
 
Good luck! 
 
Evgenia Valkova 
Head of the Regional Inspectorate of Education – Sofia 
19.11.2015 
 
 


